
-----Original Message----- 
From: Toulson Rosina <   
Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 2:22 PM 
To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: BL 122 
 
Dear Kristina & Dag, 
 
I will be away on the day of this upcoming meeting but wanted to express my concern in the possible 
changes of the existing BL 122.   
This bylaw was passed with the majority in favour.  
 
I’m distressed that instead of allowing time for this by law to work for the islands residents, it is once 
again a contentious issue which continues to be divisive in this fragile community.  
 
Sincerely, Rosina Toulson 
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